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CHURCH A G M   TODAY following the worship service. Annual reports from each team 
have been circulated and there will be opportunity to ask questions of the team leaders who 
have submitted them. 
There have been four nominations for Church Council.  These are Sally Ashton, Liz 
Mahon, Deb Freeman, and Michele Lake.    Please pray for God’s leading as you vote 
for those who are to be on Church Council 
 
Currumbin Valley Church service at 5pm.  All welcome. 

  
Welcome to any who may be visiting us today. Please join us for morning tea in Wollemi 
Hall after the service.  You may also like to check out the noticeboard in the courtyard to 
see what’s happening on site this week. 
  
EASTER SERVICES 
Good Friday 9am   Preacher Rhonda Coleman 
Easter Sunday 9am   Preacher Rebekah Munn 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

As part of our commitment to be a caring community with Christ, we are asked to pray for 
those in our church family as well as for the wider community.  To this end we follow the 
list in our church contact book.  This week please especially pray for Marianne Paradise, 
Beryl Parkinson, Patricia Pedersen, Grace Pickering, Anita Preece, Sue Ravening, 
Graham & Mae Read, Anne Robertson, Jenny Ross. 

 

                     WORSHIP 
Elanora Service - Sunday 24th March 9.00am preacher – Rhonda Coleman 

Readings – Zechariah 9:9;  John 12:12-16 

Facebook, Website & YouTube for online access. 

 You tube link for Sundayhttps://youtube.com/live/3Z5JMKzD398?feature=share 
 Currumbin Valley Service 2nd and 4th Sundays at 5pm 
 
 

 

  

Autumn Fair on April 20th is less than a month away.  Time to get the word out to all 
your friends and neighbours!      So far, we have 30 market stalls booked and the 
entertainment is locked in.  This will include school choirs and bands, dancers, and 
karate demos. Cooinda will be open as will the Community Pantry.  The school Chappys 
will be putting on the BBQ and Adult Fellowship girls will be serving Devonshire teas.  
It’s shaping up to be a great day!   More details on the courtyard notice board. 
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We are called to be good stewards of all the resources God has given us. Our time, our energy, 
our possessions.  Financially, our offerings are used to both maintain our property, a full-time 
minister, and to fulfil our legal and financial responsibilities, as well as maintaining support for 
chaplaincy in school and our obligation to contribute our share to Synod Mission Support and 
the redress scheme.  If you would like more details, speak to our Treasurer Pam Ganderton. 
 

Offerings may be made via the basket or square at the back of the church or by direct debit to 
either of the following: 
 

UCA Southern Gold Coast      General Working Account    Dwell Hub 
BSB: 334-040        A/C 553 861 193                BSB 034 604 

Sunday offerings:      Or cash in the box or                    Taxable A/C 426 972 
   A/C 553 861 206      EFTPOS as you leave.               Donation A/C 426 980 

 
SCHOOL CHAPLAINCY 
 

Did you know that the government funds just over 1 day a week to have a Chaplain in a State 
School?  Elanora State School want to keep a Chaplain in the school for 5 days a week but to 
do this, fundraising is necessary.  While we as a church are committed to support, there is also 
the opportunity for individuals to contribute on a regular monthly basis.  To this end, Chappy 
Rob has made available a card showing how you can be involved in this vital ministry.  Cards 
are available on the table at the back of the church and in the church office. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hi Chuch Family.   

Please continue to pray for this upcoming Easter Camp.  I am so excited to have the 
opportunity to share the Gospel with some of our local school kids.  There are still 
spots left, so if you know of any kids – grandkids, friends, neighbours all are invited.   
   God Bless 
         Chappy Rob 

 
 

FUN & SUN DAY CAMP ‘24 

April 2-3    7.45 – 3.30 each day and based here at Elanora Uniting. 

 

For boys and girls in grades 4-7 

Two days of beach-themed fun provided by local school chaplains.  There 

will be great games, beach activities, food, craft, and exciting life lessons 

based on Bible teachings!  Flyers available on the notice board. 
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